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for cloud services,
which makes sense
on several reasons.
After all, other
Microsoft products,
such as Office, have
been the industry
standard ...

Start your IT career
with over 225 hours of
Microsoft 365,
Windows, and Azure
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Microsoft is finally
close to delivering its
long-promised natural
user interfaces.
Here’s how you can
build them into your
code.

What’s new in
Microsoft Azure’s
NLP AI services
DigitalOcean does not
offer anywhere near
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as many services, but
that's the point. You
can spin up a virtual
server, run a
managed database,
store some data, and
run serverless
applications and ...

2 Reasons to Buy
DigitalOcean Stock,
and 1 Reason to Sell
Microsoft's Q3 2022
results marked the
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12th consecutive beat
of consensus revenue
and earnings
forecasts. See the
bullish and bearish
view for MSFT here.

Microsoft Stock:
Bullish View Vs.
Bearish View
Visionify understands
that AI and ML, with
Azure at their center,
are the present and
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future of technology.
By having Azure
certified AI and ML
engineers, the
company will be able
to boost ...

Visonify.ai
Strongarms its AI
Engineers with
Microsoft Azure
Certification Courses
One of the Azure SQL-
related
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announcements that
did not get a lot of
publicity at May's
Microsoft Build
conference was the
Azure SQL Database
local database
experience. With all
the hype around SQL
...

Everything You Need
To Know About Azure
SQL Database
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Emulator
Microsoft’s Azure
Blob Storage is a full
service object storage
provider from a name
that everyone who
computes knows and
can trust with the
most critical of
applications.

Azure Blob Storage
Local software
company Foods
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Connected is
collaborating with
North West Regional
College’s Business
Support Centre (BSC)
to achieve Microsoft
Azure accreditation
through a specialist
software training ...

Software company
collaborates with
NWRC on specialist
training course
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Credit Suisse analyst
Phil Winslow thinks
Wall Street is
underestimating the
potential of Azure,
Microsoft's public
cloud business.

Microsoft Azure Will
Grow Faster and
Bigger Than
Expected, Says
Analyst
Crunchy Bridge, a
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developer-friendly
Postgres database
service backed by
Crunchy Data
enterprise support, is
now available through
the Azure
Marketplace.
CHARLESTON, S.C.,
June 22, 2022
/PRNewswire/ - ...

Crunchy Bridge Now
Available in Azure
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Marketplace
Abnormal Security,
the leading behavioral
AI-based email
security platform,
today announced it
has won the 2022
Microsoft Rising
Azure Technology
Partner of the Year
Award. The company
was honored ...

Abnormal Security
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Recognized as the
Winner of 2022
Microsoft Rising
Azure Technology
Partner of the Year
Google opted to
compete in only half
the benchmarks,
while Nvidia and its
partners once again
dominated results
across all benchmark
tests.
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Google, Nvidia split
top marks in MLPerf
AI training benchmark
Microsoft too offers AI
chatbots as a service
on the Azure cloud
service marketplace
called Azure Bot
Service. Companies
such as Hugging
Face are doubling
down on its efforts to
democratise AI and
ML ...
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Microsoft says yes!
Redapt, a technology
solutions provider and
Microsoft Gold
partner, announced
today that it has
earned the Data
Warehouse Migration
to Microsoft Azure
advanced
specialization.
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Accomplishment
further e ...
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